
ICCU FRESHERS WEEK 2011 
Hello all!  This is just a short guide to what we have going on at Freshers Week this year to keep you 

all in the loop -  let’s use the last two weeks of summer to be praying for the year ahead and thinking 

how we can best welcome Freshers into the CU.  It would be great to see as many people as possible 

involved in Freshers week – what an exciting time! 

Out of the Saltshaker Training Day  
Saturday 1st October (10am-4pm) 
This is happening at All Souls, Langham Place, 10-4pm and is an evangelism 
training day hosted by UCCF with Rebecca Manley-Pippert.  It would be great to 
have a big Imperial crowd there and catch-up with each other just before term 
starts.  This will be followed by ReFreshers (see below) in the evening. 
 

ReFreshers 
Saturday 1st October (Evening) 
This is a chance for members of the CU to get together and have 
some fun before the year ahead.  It’s a good chance to catch up 
with everyone, so when term starts we can be as welcoming to 
Freshers as possible.  Time and location to be confirmed – look 
out for an email. 
 

Freshers Fair 
Tuesday 4th October 
We will have a stall at the Freshers Fair and we’d love some help if you’re free at all that day.  We 
need some friendly faces to tell Freshers a bit about the CU, and get them signed up on Church Tours, 
and answer any questions they have.  If you can help on the stall (even if it’s only for an hour), or can 

help with making it look pretty (banners, posters etc.) then we’d love 
your help – let James Faux you’d be happy to help.  We also have the 
Chaplaincy meeting room booked all day as a prayer room, so feel free to 
go down there and pray for freshers and the year ahead whenever you 
want through the day.  We will also go around with questionnaires. 

 

Jazz/Music Night 
Wednesday 5th October (7-9pm) 
Head down to the electrical engineering café for relaxed evening of 
music and free food with a short talk about Christianity aimed at both 
Christians and Non-Christians.  There’s always a good atmosphere at 
this event, so let’s keep it going!  Email Guy if you can help out! 
 

Lunchbars 
Thursday 6th and Friday 7th October (12-1pm) 
We will be putting on two lunchbars this week, giving Freshers a free lunch, 
as well as a chance to think about life’s most important questions.  It would 
be great to have as much help as possible to publicise these, as well as 
having lots of people attending to create a real buzz in the venue.  (Venue 
TBC).  Josh is the man to be in touch with if you can help in any way. 
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